
      2015 marked the 24th anniversary of Worcester Wreath Company donating Maine wreaths to adorn the 

headstones of our Nationôs veterans at Arlington National Cemetery.  In addition to wreaths destined for 

Virginia, Worcester Wreath will again donate seven ceremonial wreaths to over 1000 State, National,         

Foreign, and local cemeteries across the country.  In 2009, wreath-laying ceremonies were coordinated in 

24 foreign cemeteries and this tradition continues into 2015. 

     In response to the many voices who wanted to share in the project, the non-profit Wreaths Across       

America organization was formed to expand the program by offering supporters the opportunity to sponsor 

a wreath. The organizationôs goal is to one day see every veteranôs grave in the country covered to honor 

every veteran  during the holidays.  In 2008, it expanded once again to give even more organizations the 

chance to help bring the goal to fruition by providing the opportunity to fund raise for their organizationsô 

needs, along with helping Wreaths Across America gather sponsorships for wreaths. 

     Due to the generosity of the families and community, Wreaths Across America collected enough           

donations to purchase wreaths for all of those interred at the KCVAO Cemeteries.  We thank each of you 

who helped to make this possible.  Following the ceremonies, each family placed a wreath on their loved 

oneôs grave.  The American Legion Riders placed wreaths on graves in which the family was unable to 

attend. 

Fort Dodge : 

     Approximately 175 people attended the annual Wreaths Across America service on Saturday, December 

12th at the Kansas Veteransô Cemetery at Fort Dodge.  Due to the generosity of the community, not only 

did every grave in the New Cemetery receive a wreath, but over 700 veterans in the Old Kansas Soldierôs 

Home Cemetery had a wreath placed on their graves.  Rev. Dick Robbins began the ceremony with the                          

invocation.  Sergeant Steve McBryde, United States Army National Guard Funeral Honors Team, was the 

Master of Ceremonies for this event.  Calder McCollum from Wright Wonder Workers 4-H Club led           

everyone to recite the Pledge of Allegiance.  Linda Klaus, Gold Star Mothers, beautifully sang the National                     

Anthem.  SGT Andres Berge, AWF1 David Jackson, SGT Rafael Herrera, SRA Joshua Vander-Heyden, 

A1C Sergio Marioni, and SGT Robert Boles placed the wreaths during the ceremony.  The Howard 

Gotschall VFW Post 1714 provided the honors, with Raymond Stroud playing Taps.  The families,           

American Legion Riders, VFW, 4-H Clubs, and other volunteers placed the wreaths upon the graves         

following the ceremony.  A reception was held following the ceremony in the Administrative Office.  Food 
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Wreaths Across America-Continued 

Winfield: 

     Winfield had unseasonably pleasant weather which was enjoyed by all who attended the annual 

Wreaths Across America ceremony at the Winfield Veterans Cemetery. There were well over 300 

hundred people in        attendance. 

     Chaplain Randy Colby was the Master of Ceremonies and started out with a moment of silence 

for those who have served and those who are serving this great nation. The Civil Air Patrol Emerald 

City Composite Squadron and Tornado Alley Young Marines posted the colors as McKenzie 

Wheeler beautifully sang the Star Spangled Banner. 

     Brief but poignant speeches were given by Mary Kay Adkinson, a Gold Star Sister, and Jennifer 

Yount of the Survivor Support Service in Wichita.  They were followed by the Key Note Speaker, 

Mr. Joseph Collins of the Department of Veteransô Affairs Office in Wichita. 

Following the Key Note speaker, wreaths were laid for each branch of service and the local         

American Legion and VFW provided a rifle volley. 


